
 

 

Local residents are invited to come along 
to the 

LADYWOOD WARD 

FORUM 

3 OCTOBER 2017 
at 7pm 

Ladywood Health & 

Community Centre, 

St Vincent Street West 
 

 
Starting with a news report from TNT News the main items for 

discussion will be – 

• Edgbaston Reservoir Master Plan – outcome of the consultation 

• Chamberlain Gardens Park – the next wave of improvements 

• Local Innovation Fund 
 

 
 
 

If you have any access issues or special/particular requirements 
Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, 0121 675 5664/ kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk 
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